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Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 

secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk  Friday 22nd  March 2024
This half term our school focus is:  Hope

Praise Certificates
Starfish – Birdie and Tallulah

Seals – Louie and Theo
Dolphins – Rosie and Thea

Congratulations Everybody!

Year 3 won the Lunchtime Award today!....

And....Starfish won the Attendance trophy! Well done, Starfish!

Dates For Your Diary
Tuesday 26th March – Parents invited to a shared Reading 
session at 2.30pm followed by Café and Dolphin’s Class Pre-Loved 
Clothing Sale at 3.00pm
Thursday 28th March- Easter Service 2.30pm up at the church.
Thursday 28th March –End of  Spring Term
Monday 15th April –Start of Summer Term
Monday 15th April- Years 2, 5 and 6 Swimming, at Helston Pool
Tuesday 16th April –Sailing starts for Upper KS2.
Monday 3rd June- Dolphin Class Ys 5 & 6, Residential to Porthpean

‘Whatever you do, work at 
it with all your heart.’ 

Corinthians 3:23

Please join us on Tuesday 26th for a 
Shared Reading session, followed by a 

cakes and clothing sale down at the Village Club.  
If you are able to donate any clothing or cakes for 

this event, please bring them in on Monday,
 thank you!
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Easter Dancing!

Truro School warmly invites Year 5 pupils from across Cornwall to join
them for their Year 5 Maths Masterclasses. 

 
Saturday 20 April - Probability

Saturday 27 April - The Mobius Strip
Saturday 11 May - Tactics in Games

Session time: 10.00am – 12.00pm
Location: Truro School TR1 1TH

There is no charge for the event and all Year 5 children are welcome.
Spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first-come basis. 

Please sign up here >
https://forms.office.com/e/PH7mBAnDVW

Any questions? 
Please email admissions@truroschool.com

Jane Wheeler worked with 
Dolphins again this week, about 

the ways some Christians prepare 
for Easter.  

The children went up to the 
church for their workshop and 

had an amazing session! 
Thank you Mrs Wilcox, Mrs 

Hygate, Mrs Wheeler and the St 
Peter’s church for helping to 

make this happen!  
Dolphins, you were incredible! 
Showing skill, sensitivity and 
knowledge, about this very 

special celebration!

 


